The following questions was asked by Board Member Burdick:

Q:
Please clarify the fiscal impact of the recommendation. The recommendation is for a not to exceed $25,000 however the contract language refers to a $10,000 cost.


A:
The request is for a not to exceed amount of $25,000. The amount set forth in the contract attached to the agenda did not get updated.  The language in the description of the Board Report reflects the correct amount of $25,000.  We will submit the corrected contract for execution at time of signature.

Q:
Please explain why the District should hire a Broward firm to handle eminent domain for a PBC school site.


A:
Staff is recommending that the firm of Weiss, Serota be hired to handle this matter as they have a highly experienced attorney who has handled a number of eminent domain suits on behalf of governmental entities, including some in Palm Beach County. In addition, the Weiss, Serota attorney has developed a working relationship with the landowner’s attorney on other eminent domain matters in the past.

Request for additional information

Request From: Paulette Burdick
Division: No Division Assigned
Description: LR-1 Outside Counsel Contract with Weiss, Serota, Helfman,
Pastoriza, Cole & Boniske, P.L.

1. Please clarify the fiscal impact of the recommendation. The
recommendation is for a not to exceed $25,000 however the contract
language refers to a $10,000 cost.
2. Please explain why the District should hire a Broward firm to handle
eminent domain for a PBC school site.


Debra E. Floyd

Legal Services Coordinator
Chief Counsel

(561) 434-8751

(561) 434-8105 (Fax)
